
Hello everyone, 

The sun has finally come to join us and it has been lovely to see the children out enjoying 

the good weather together. I had the pleasure of walking the KS1 choir across to the 

Bristol Beacon yesterday and seeing them sing with many other Bristol schools. The 

children were so well behaved and they managed a long walk there and back. A big thank 

you to Miss Wilkinson for teaching the choir the songs and organising the event.  

This morning, some of the Burges Salmon staff came into our celebration assembly so that 

the school could thank them for the work that they did over the holidays transforming the 

outside spaces and staffroom. They showed before and after pictures and talked about 

other opportunities that children might get to work with them and visit their offices. The 

children and staff gave them thank you cards.  

Next week is SATs week for Year 6. This is a big event in the school calendar and the 

children have been working hard all year. It is important for families to remember that the 

SATs tests mainly serve to measure the performance of the school. If children don’t get on 

well in the assessments, they still have the same transition into Secondary school and the 

same opportunities when they get there. All we ask is that children try their best. Year 6 

will be having a special SATs breakfast each morning from 8.15am. We wish them all the 

best of luck!  

The best thing that you can do to prepare for big events is to rest and relax so that all 

energy is saved up to focus on the task. For this reason, I hope that Year 6 children and 

families have a restful weekend – along with our whole Hannah More community. I will 

look forward to seeing some of you at the Family 

Swim tomorrow night between 6 and 7. If you 

haven’t got a ticket, maybe you can come next time!  

Mr Hawkins 





 

May 11 and 25 

June 8 and 22 

July 13 and 20 

Come and enjoy a swim at Easton pool for only £1 per person!   

• Tickets available from the 

Monday before each swim. 

• Children under 8 must have an 

adult in the water with them 

• One adult can bring 2 children 

under 8 







DROP IN SESSIONS—NO NEED TO SIGN UP! 

WEDNESDAYS 14:00-15:00 

IN THE COMMUNITY ROOM 

STARTS 17/04/2024 

NOW ON WEDNESDAY AFTERNOONS! 






